
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We would like to welcome you and your child to first grade.  In an effort to 
help you organize and prepare your child for the beginning of school in 
September (and to help you take advantage of summer sales and avoid the fall 
rush) we are sending this letter listing needed materials.  We use the following 
in first grade: 

 

• 1 package of yellow number 2 pencils (at least 12) – No colorful pencils as 
they are difficult to sharpen. 

• Scissors 
• 12 Elmer glue sticks 
• 4 boxes of crayons 
• 4 dry erase markers 
• One pair of headphones- for our Raz-Kids/IXL Math computer work 
• Small rectangular pencil box (8 3/8” L X 5 5/8” W) 
• Doodle Pad for drawing 
• Art smock (An old shirt is fine) 
• A healthy snack each and every day, as snack is not provided 
• Water Bottle  
• Box of tissues 
• 1 gallon Ziploc storage bags (1 Box) 

 

In your child’s pencil box, please include 2 sharpened pencils, one box of crayons, 
glue stick, and scissors.  Please open head phones and place in a Ziploc bag labeled 
with your child’s name.  We look forward to welcoming our boys and girls back to 
school and meeting you in the fall.  Have a happy and safe summer! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

First Grade Team 


